

Friday 19th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to thank you for supporting your child and ensuring that their first half term in Year 3 is a success! We believe the children are all looking forward to a well-earned rest next week. Because of this, we will not send out any homework, however the children can continue practising their spellings and times tables!

We are attaching the song lyrics, and where you can find the music, for the Year 3 Charlie and the Chocolate Factory performance. More details on this will be sent out with the curriculum letter, which you will receive after half term. Although the performance isn't until December, we find it creeps up on us very quickly, therefore please help us by learning the songs, the sooner the better!

We hope you have a wonderful half term,

Year 3 Team





